Olencross Mennonite Church

Box 1719, Morden MB R6M 1B5
www.glencrosschurch.com

9 am & 11am - Worship Services
10 am - Sunday School

You are my God,
and I will give thanks

to you; you are my God;

I will extol you.

Oh give thanks to the LORD,

for he is good; for his

steadfast love endures forever!

Psalm 107:1
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Sunday - October 11th, 2020

Message - Trevor Fleming mANKFUEé

Sermon Title: David Prayer of Thanks \*ﬁ%f(vﬁu{“

Scripture: 2 Samuel 7:18-29 W[ {_SS{_

Next Sunday - Message - Peter Redekopp *

4
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Dual Services and Sunday School

In order to comply with the current Covid-19
restrictions, we will be making the change to two
Services. The early Church Service will begin at 9
am. Sunday School begins at 10 am and the
second Church Service will be at 11 am.

THIS WEEK * 4
Tuesday 7:30 pm - Council Meeting &Q)Z

Wednesday 7pm @ Glencross - Sr Youth Bible Study

Thursday 7pm - Bob and Anna's Care group will be meeting at
church. We will be studying 1 Peter, chapter 1. You are
encouraged to read this prior to meeting. Please bring your
bibles and snacks to share if you wish.

Friday 7:30pm - Peter and Vicky’s Care group will meet at
church to study Ephesians chapter 4:17-32. Please bring a
snack to share.

The Youth group is looking for 2 couches in good condition for
our youth space. If you are able to help out please contact
Pastor Trevor.



Children’s Church is available during the 9 a.m. service for
Ages 1-3 in the Youth Room. Parents, please assist your
toddler with washing their hands first. Thank you.

October is Pastor Appreciation month. Please take the time
over the next couple of weeks to praise God for the gift of our
two Pastor couples as well as make a special effort to
encourage them in some way and thank them for their faithful
service and ministry to us.

Mom'’s Pantry Fundraiser forms are in your mailboxes.
Please fill out blue forms and return with payment to mailbox
#135. There's an online ordering option as well. All orders are
due on October 18th. If you have any questions, feel free to
talk to Pam Rempel. Please make cheques payable to

Glencross Ladies Fellowship.

A big Thank You goes out to all the Sunday school teachers
who have volunteered to teach this year. All positions are now
filled and we would like to say a big heart filled “Thanks ”
Susan and Louise

Ladies Take Note - Nomination forms for Ladies Fellowship
positions, are in your mailboxes.

Library hours will be from 10am-11am on Sunday mornings.



Photo Directory Update

The information has been collected and we are only waiting for
a few more pictures to be submitted. The deadline to send in
your own pictures for the directory will be Tuesday, October
20th!

We need some additional information and have created a
consent form to gather this information. A consent form was
put into each mailbox last Sunday, please have it completed
and returned to mailbox 73 by Sunday, October 18th. If you
have not received a consent form or if you need another one
we will have some available by the mailboxes.

Our Mission Statement

We at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are committed
to obeying the commands God has set forth in His

word (the Bible) through

I. Worshipping God

ll.Evangelizing the unbeliever

lll. Discipling the believer




